
The Ryan Rundown

Dates to
Remember:

October 1, 2020
Dues become

payable

Hello Division 15!
My name is Anna

Ryan! I am thrilled to
announce that for the
2020-2021 school year, I

am serving as your
Lieutenant Governor!

During my term, I will
be a sophomore at 

Clarksville High School. This year, I began my Key
Club journey with my role as Webmaster at

Clarksville Academy's club. Today, serving with
Key Club has become my passion. My other

interests include acting and the arts, and I am
always listening to music! I hope to get to know

all of you in the coming months, and feel free to
contact me (contacts are displayed on the next

page) if I can help you with anything!
 

Sincerely,
Anna Ryan

October 17,
2020

Fall Rally @
Dollywood
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I regret to inform all of
you that International

Convention for this year
has been cancelled due

to the ongoing threat of
COVID-19. For those of
you who have already

paid, refunds will be
provided. I apologize for
these unfortunate and

unprecedented
circumstances.

Remember to stay
inside and stay healthy
so that we can resume
our Key Club activities

in the future. 

Final Reminder
For my term this year, I will

need all of the new officer
contacts from your schools.

Please send them to me
through my email address.

Thanks!

Contact Me! ICON
Updateanna@ktkey.org
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